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I have been a resident of Oregon my whole life. Before and after the stopping of 

hound hunting. I have watched our mule deer numbers drop drastically because of 

how many predators they have to encounter. Please leave this to the counties that 

need this style of hunting to balance deer to predators. I would love to see deer and 

elk flourishing again here. Thank you for your time 

Brady 


